Mrs N. Stuart

4 Camphill Road

EDINBURGH

EH12 6DT

28th January 2003

Dear Mrs Stuart

My cousin Harry Duffus, spoke with you on Sunday regarding the Chaplain’s Jewel which the Nine Trades of Dundee presented to your late father. I understand that you also have other documents and artefacts connected to the Trades.

As Archivist to the Nine Trades, I have spoken with our present Deacon Convener, Alex. Coupar, the City Archivist, Iain Flett and the current minister to St. Andrew’s Parish Church, Rev. Ian Petrie. All are of the opinion that these are precious to the Trades. 

I am asked to suggest that perhaps you would care to come to St. Andrew’s Church one Sunday to hand over these items and to let you look over the changes recently made to the Church, as well as meet some of the members of the congregation.

If you would be prepared to do this, I would be delighted to make the necessary arrangements to suit you. I will telephone you later this week to get your reaction.

Yours sincerely 

Innes A. Duffus.

